FSBSC Submission 1399

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017_

Sent: Friday, 7 July 2017 2:39 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation

and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Mr James Neary

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Dear FSBSC,I am a 45 year member of the Bowman-Murmungee fire brigade and would like to inform you
my thoughts.No 1 How come the Cfa board was sacked when nothing has yet changed.No 2 This division of
Cfa must have been in some area for for at least 2years because staff have changed their uniforms to a dark
blue with Fire and RESCUE printed.No3 All this will only dupilcate the operations and double the
costs.No4 We all know from the past how hard it was operating withDSE.No5 All everyone wants is have
the fires put out this has been done very well in past so DONOT FIX WHAT NOT BROKEN.
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